
From: Jeff Nudelman

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC: Gundersen, Heather; 

Subject: Comment on DEIS

Date: Tuesday, June 17, 2008 9:37:29 AM

Attachments: Draft EIS-Letter to Gundersen 6-17-08.pdf 

Dear Ms. Gundersen:
 
On behalf of Harsch Investment Properties, LLC, attached please find written comments on the 
Interstate 5 Columbia River Crossing Project Draft Environmental Impact Statement.  Please contact the 
undersigned if you have any questions.
 
Very truly yours,
 
 
Jeff Nudelman
 
 
Jeff Nudelman
Associate General Counsel
Harsch Investment Properties
1121 SW Salmon Street
Portland, OR  97205
Main:  503-242-2900
Direct: 503-450-0819
jeffn@harsch.com
www.harsch.com
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